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London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street  London  SE1 0LL 

T 020 8555 1200  F 020 7960 3602 
Textphone 020 7960 3629 

london-fire.gov.uk 
 
 

 
 
 
Freedom of Information request reference number: 8406.1 
 
Date of response: 04 March 2024 
 
Request: 
 
I would like to request access to any, if available or accessible, scale drawings/blueprints to the following 
 

• 2004 Plate Mercedes Benz Atego Fire Rescue Unit & Pumping Appliance 

• 1991 Plate Volvo FL6 Fire Rescue Unit & Pumping Appliance 

• 1997 Plate Volvo FL6 Hydraulic Platform 

• 2007 Plate Mercedes Benz Econic Aerial Ladder Platform & Turntable Ladder 

• 2006 Land Rover Challenger 6x6 

• Any vehicle blueprints from before 2000 aside from the ones mentioned above. 
 
I would also be grateful if you could share the floor plans to the Dockhead Fire Station, both the new station and 
the original 1920s station. 
 
Response: 
 
Please see my response to each of your requests in turn below: 
 
If available or accessible, scale drawings/blueprints to the following 
 

• 2004 Plate Mercedes Benz Atego Fire Rescue Unit & Pumping Appliance 

• 1991 Plate Volvo FL6 Fire Rescue Unit & Pumping Appliance 

• 1997 Plate Volvo FL6 Hydraulic Platform 

• 2007 Plate Mercedes Benz Econic Aerial Ladder Platform & Turntable Ladder 

• 2006 Land Rover Challenger 6x6 

• Any vehicle blueprints from before 2000 aside from the ones mentioned above. 
 
The LFB Fleet team have confirmed we do not hold scale drawings/blueprints for the appliances named 
above. 
 
I would also be grateful if you could share the floor plans to the Dockhead Fire Station, both the new 
station and the original 1920s station. 
 
This information is exempt from disclosure under the FOI act as it is reasonably available through other means.  
Each borough council in London publish detailed planning application information which includes 
proposed plans for current and historical buildings. You should be able to access this information via the 
relevant borough council planning and building control site for the location of the premises. As such, it is 
exempt from disclosure to you under s21 of the FOI act - Information accessible to applicant by other 
means. 
 
I understand Dockhead fire station plans may be available through the Southwark Borough council 
website here: https://planning.southwark.gov.uk/online-
applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=documents&keyVal=ZZZV1KKBWR101 
 
 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/21#:~:text=21%20Information%20accessible%20to%20applicant,U.K.&text=(1)Information%20which%20is%20reasonably,section%201%20is%20exempt%20information.
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/21#:~:text=21%20Information%20accessible%20to%20applicant,U.K.&text=(1)Information%20which%20is%20reasonably,section%201%20is%20exempt%20information.
https://planning.southwark.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=documents&keyVal=ZZZV1KKBWR101
https://planning.southwark.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=documents&keyVal=ZZZV1KKBWR101
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We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information about this 
process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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